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Heller Votes to Fund Troops Through Fiscal Year
(Washington, DC) – Today U.S. Congressman Dean Heller (R-NV) made the following statement on his support for the Department of Defense and Further Additional Continuing Appropriations Act of 2011 (H.R. 1363).
“Our troops come first.  Congress cannot continue to fund our military on a piecemeal basis while we are in the middle of three conflicts.  In the absence of a funding agreement, this measure is a necessary step to ensure our troops have the resources they need.  It is critical for our national security that we provide certainty for our military.  I urge the Senate to take this bill up as soon as possible and send it to the President,” said Heller.
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